[image: ][image: ]Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It is hard to believe, but this is my last parent letter of the school year! It seems like just yesterday I was meeting [Child Name] on [orientation night/first day of school]. It has been a pleasure getting to know you and your child this year!  
As I reflect on the past year, I feel such joy thinking about the fulfilling and enriching experiences we shared as a class. We learned new things, developed skills and made lots of new friends.  
This summer, I encourage you and your child to review things we learned in class. Here are my tips for a fun and educational summer vacation: 
· Practice sharing and taking turns. 
· Write letters to family members. 
· Read together often. 
· Practice counting objects. 
· Practice saying the ABCs. 
· Sing silly songs, do tongue twisters and play rhyming games. 
· Encourage independence when getting dressed, going to the bathroom and making snacks. 
And, of course, allow lots of time to play! Running, skipping, jumping and climbing are all critical parts of your child's development.  
Please stay in touch! I welcome visits to the classroom anytime, or you can reach out via email, phone or Facebook.  
Wishing you a fun and safe summer! 

All the best, 
[Your Name]
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